Communication from Public

Name: Tieira R.

Date Submitted: 05/09/2021 10:58 AM

Council File No: 20-0045

Comments for Public Posting: We have too many moving parts of our "no social service"

programs. Too many non-profits involved, we simply need to extend our existing Department of Social Services with LASHA and Safe Parking being an extension of our already existing system that needs to be revamped! Housing, healthcare, and food should be ONE program. The various non-profits are running up costs for taxpayers! We need community-city owned, market-rate,

affordable, and supportive housing ONLY!